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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
April 24th, 2024  

 

36 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today.     

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Jean-Paul and Mary for the goodies this week.  There are some 

openings for cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      Welcome to Megan from the US.   
 

Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  The Resources page with other club links is all up-to-date. 

 

Business: Birthdays – Happy Birthday Grace, Garry, and Jim M.!  

 Theater Sarnia – The Sarnia Theater will celebrate their 100th year anniversary in 

2027.  They have asked our club to carve a 2’x2’ logo.  18 people were in favour of 

pursuing this project as a club initiative.  7 people volunteered to be a part of this 

project.  They are : Gilles, Arnold, Wayne, Jennifer, Brian, Pat and Dennis.  If anyone 

was missed, please let Dennis know. 

 True North Caricature Carvers – There is a zoom call tomorrow night at 6:30PM.  If 

these are sessions you are interested in attending, consider having your name added 

to their distribution list.                                                                                                   

Contact by email  Mark Sheridan mark.sheridan@sympatico.ca 

 Ontario Wood Carvers Association (OWCA)– Dennis requested all past-presidents of 

Triple C who are present today please join him in the break-out room (ie Kitchen) to 

discuss an upcoming zoom meeting that OWCA is planning.     

 Brigden Fair – Do we want to contribute to the Brigden Fair for the prizes in the 

wood carving category (as we have done in previous years)?  Dennis will hold a vote 

next week on this proposal. 

 Dental Health Insurance Policy – Dennis has some info at the front table for anyone 

who wants more information about the dental coverage changes that are happening 

Canada-wide for seniors. 
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Tech talk:                  Terry brought in some wood he would like to trade with others.  There is cedar, black 

walnut, and black cherry.   

 

Upcoming Events: 

July 27th (Saturday) Lambton Heritage Museum. 

 On this date, they will have just opened a new hockey exhibit.  They will also 

run an ‘antique roadshow’ type event. 

 

 

END 


